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In Reply Refer To:
Docket No. 50-148/78-01

University of Kansas
ATTN: Dr. David Kraft, Dean

School of Engineering
Lawrence, Kansas 66044

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter of October 26, 1978, in response to our letter
dated October 13, 1978, and the attached Notice of Violation. As a
result of our review, we find that additional information, as discussed
with your Dr. R. B. Mesler during a telephone call on November 1,1978,
is needed. Specifically, the steps which will be taken to avoid further
violations of the type specified in the Notice of Violation, i.e., the
use of a superceded procedure and to assure that a current properly
approved procedure will be followed.

Sincerely,

/h.G). h k /e
G. L. Madsen, Chief,
Reactor Operations and

Nuclear Support Branch
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